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This additional tax will be a burden to already overtaxed struggling families and 

businesses. We do not need another tax. This will not solve the problem but rather 

create another organization that will need to be created to collect and administer the 

monies. That alone will cost the taxpayer. And giving the homeless a stipend will not 

discourage the homeless from remaining homeless. There is no win in this bill. I urge 

you to vote no on HB 4079 


